
West Point BOD meeting 

March 13, 2023 

 

Attendees:  Bruce, Louie, Sandy, Shawna, Tim, Jon, Tom, Ashley, Al 

Reviewed and discussed Dock and Mooring policy amendments.  Going to publish amended policies- will 

be sent with Newsletter and put on the Website. 

Al motioned to accept boat and mooring amended policies as drafted dated March 13, 2023. 

Second by Tom M. 

A 6-3 majority voted to amend the dock and mooring policies.  A copy of the updated policies is 

attached. 

Shawna mentioned putting Board tenure on website for clarity. 

Up for re-election 2023- Al, Tim, Louie   

New Tennis net by Memorial Day. 

Al called about Dumpster Invoice, and they have overcharged back in the fall.  We are working off credit.    

Comments for the Newsletter 

Lou proposed reducing annual dock fee from $700.    Board had raised dock fee to help fund the new 

docks and create a capital account for any anticipated dock work needed.   Now that the capital account 

has accumulated a satisfactory balance, the Dock fees will be reduced to $500.  

Working on repairing the pilings at the beach.  

Al – BOD worked hard and listened to each other with respect. 

Discussed in detail and voted on the dock and mooring amendments.   

 

Motion to Adjourn by Shawna,  Al Seconded.  All in favor to adjourn.    

 

 

  


